
From: Shori, Sunil
Sent: 12/13/2011 1:52:08 PM

RedactedTo:
Singh, Sumeet
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Ramaiya, 
Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Halligan, Julie 
(iulie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted ___

Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Line 101 Short - GCUST7013

Redacted

On page 1 of 8 of the Pipeline Features List, Featu and 26 are noted as not having
been hydro-tested on 12/08/2011. It appears the only pressure test conducted was on 
December 7, 2011 and that was done using nitrogen as the test medium. Other than 
needing to correct this item within the MAOP validation document, everything else appears 
to be in order.

RedactedThank you,

Sunil

Redacted
From:____________________________
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 11:25 AM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Ramaiya, Shilpa R; 
Subject: Line 101 Short - GCUST701J

Redacted Singh, Sumeet

Sunil,

PG&E has completed the replacement and pressure testing of Line 101 Short - GCUST7013. Attached for your 
reference are the updated pipeline features list, MAOP validation report, and strength test pressure report. 
Should you have any concerns with the documentation, please advise no later than Thursday, 12/15, as PG&E 
plans to make its compliance filing by Friday, 12/16.

SB GT&S 0483112

mailto:iulie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov


Thanks,

Redacted

Redacted

SB GT&S 0483113


